
 
Code of Conduct for Swiss Netball Supporters 

 
Swiss Netball welcomes and greatly appreciates the support of the parents, carers, 
families and friends who travel to netball competitions to support the national team. 

 
Recognising that we all have a responsibility to uphold the highest standards of good 
sportsmanship in netball, and to positively support the players, management team 
and delegates, supporters are asked to observe this code of conduct. 

 
We ask that you: 

 
• Respect the squads’ time and space throughout the tournament, both on and off 

the court, at the hotel and playing venues. 
 

The team will travel, train and socialise together. Supporters staying in the same 
hotel as players should please refrain from diverting the players’ attention when 
they are with their team and/or coaches. Supporters should also please not 
approach players during training sessions or at any point during a match. Specific  
time will be built into the programme for players to catch up with family and 
supporters. Thank you for your understanding. 

 
• Lead by example and show respect for all players, coaches, umpires, 

administrators and spectators. 

• Respect the decision of the coaches, including in match selection. 

• Accept the officials’ and umpires’ decision without comment. 

• Use appropriate language at all times. 

• Support players to uphold the Code of Conduct for Players. 

• Discourage critic ism or ridiculing of any player’s performance, both during and 
after the game 

• Do not use social media technology to bring the game into disrepute or make an 
inappropriate comment about a player, coach, official, volunteer or the governing 
bodies. 

• Respect the facilities and equipment. 

Please also note that, in line with the Cool & Clean policy adopted by Swiss Netball, 
smoking is not permitted at training, competition or associated events. 
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